OIL CONSERVATION DivisiaN

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
January 25, 1979

Continental 011 Company
P. 0. Box 460
Hobbs, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

By letter from this office dated July 17, 1979, you were advised
that your Lockhart A-18 Well No. 4 located in Unit M of Section 18,
1-21-S, R-36-E, was being reclassified as a gas well in the Eumont
Gas Pool effective September 1, 1978, and that the of1 allowable
would be cancelled effective that date. The letter further stated
that no gas allowable would he assigned until you had complied with
the special rules for gas wells in the Eumont Pool.

To date the well does not have an allowable, although production
is being shown on Form C-115. Please give this matter your im-
mediate attention.

Yours very truly,

OIL CBESERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
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